
Reference no.: ON559 

In the matter of an application by KD Hospitality under sections 100 and 127(2) of the Sale and 

Supply of Alcohol Act 2012 for the renewal of an on-license in respect of the premises situated at 91-

93 Mazengarb Road, and to be known as the Jolly Pub and Kitchen 

MINUTE OF THE KAPITI COAST DISTRICT LICENSING COMMITTEE – NOTICE OF HEARING DECISION 

The Kapiti District Licensing Committee having considered the papers in relation to the application 

by KD Hospitality have determined the Applicant may continue under the current on-licence until its 

expiry truncated to an agreed date of 17 January 2024, this being 18 months on from the expiry of 

the current licence (17 July 2022).  

A full Decision will be issued containing the full findings of the Hearing including conditions on the 

licence. 

 

Dated at Paraparaumu this 3rd day of July 2023. 

 

 

________________________________ 

Nigel Wilson 

Chairperson 

Kapiti Coast District Licensing Committee 


